
    

 
  

 

MINISTRY OF HEALTH-PIU/GLOBAL FUND 

                                                         PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO AWARD PROCUREMENT CONTRACT 

The Ministry of Health entered a procurement process for the supply and delivery 

of Key Health Management Information System (HMIS) Registers under contract 

reference number MOH/NCB/S/GF/TB-HIV/2025/001. The procurement was 

conducted in accordance with the National Competitive Bidding (NCB) 

procedure. 

   

In compliance with Section 70 of the Public Procurement and Disposal of Assets 

Act No. 7 of 2025, the Ministry of Health hereby notifies the general public and all 

bidders who participated in the above-referenced tender that the evaluation 

and approval processes have been duly completed. Accordingly, the Ministry 

intends to award the contract as follows: 

 

NO. 
DESCRIPTION OF THE 

TENDER 

NAME OF 

SUCCESSFUL 

BIDDER  

LOT 

No.  

CONTRACT 

AMOUNT 

(MK) 

1 

Supply and Delivery 

of Key Health 

Management 

Information System 

(HMIS) Registers 

Swift Print House, 

P. O. Box 1672, 

Lilongwe 

 

 

Two (2) 1,320,186,702.55. 

All unsuccessful bidders who wish to request for debriefing session may do so by 

writing to the following address by Wednesday, 18th August 2025. 

THE SECRETARY FOR HEALTH 

GLOBAL FUND/GAVI PIU 

P.O. BOX 30377 

LILONGWE 


